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NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

REGULATORY CONCEPTS  FOR TRANSMISSION FLUID SPECIFICATIONS   
January 23, 2020 

2:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.  
(or until close of business) 

Department of Consumer Affairs, HQ 1 
Hearing Room 102 

1625 North Market Blvd. 
Sacramento, CA 95834 

SUMMARY 
On January 23, 2020 the Department of Food and Agriculture – Division of 
Measurement Standards (CDFA-DMS) will conduct a public workshop to discuss 
regulatory concepts related to specifications for automotive transmission fluids. 
Business and Profession Code, Division 5, Chapter 15 requires that transmission fluids 
meet the latest automotive manufacturer recommended requirements for all 
transmissions disclosed on the fluid label.  

In response to changes in the marketplace, CDFA-DMS is seeking stakeholder input on 
issues related to the marketing of transmission fluids and to guide the development of 
regulations needed to add clarity to enforcements of these requirements. 

Bureau of Automotive Repair (BAR) interested parties, BAR Advisory Group members, 
and the public are encouraged to attend. 

INFORMATION 
This workshop is open to the public and is being held in a barrier-free facility in 
accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act. Any person with a disability who 
needs disability-related accommodations or modifications to participate in the workshop 
shall make a request for such accommodation or modification not less than five (5) 
business days before the meeting date by contacting the contact person named in this 
notice. 

The workshop will be webcast and may be accessed online at: 
https://thedcapage.blog/webcasts/  

CONTACT 
Please contact Zach Richardson by phone at (916) 403-8615, or by email at 
zachary.richardson@dca.ca.gov for information concerning this workshop. 
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